
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 14/06/24 

 

 
 

Term 2 Swimming Wrap Up & Special Dates 
 

-Matariki Public Holiday falls on Friday 28th June with no swim lessons scheduled. *Please 
note that we will still be running swim lessons on Saturday 29th June. 
  
-This term our Swim School’s Cold Water, Water Safety Day will be during Week 8 (17th – 22nd June) of the 
term. During this week we will be learning about how to stay safe in cold water. Please bring a spare 
change of clothing/pj’s for your swimmers to wear during lessons as we will be running activities in a 
controlled environment for children to learn how to stay safe if they were to fall into the water while 
wearing clothing. 

 

Changes for our Swim School 
 

We want to thank everyone for your patience this term as we have had a fair bit of 
unpredicted injuries and illnesses run through our Swim School Team and Facility.  
 
We would also like to make the official announcement of our new Swim School 
Coordinator who is looking after the waterbabies/preschool and Schools space, Maria 
McDonnell. Maria has completed her first week with us and is very excited to be able to 
continue to keep the community water safe! 

 

Fees & Charges Update 
 

All facility members would have received an email at the beginning of June regarding the 
fee & charges increasing on 1 July 2024. If you have not yet read that email please click 
here for full details as this includes the Swim School space. 
 

Holiday Swim Lessons are Open for Booking! 
 

Holiday Swim Lessons are open for booking! The Holidays this July are Week 1 = 8 – 12 July & Week 2 = 15 
– 19 July. Alongside our normal schedule holiday lessons, we have our 45min Swim for Fitness for Levels 6, 
7, 8 running both weeks and a Stroke Clinic for Levels 4 & 5 with children attending being comfortable to 
be in the main pool.  
 

**NEW**  
For Week 1 of the holidays we are running a special Waterbabies week where each day is a 
little something different for our babies to keep up their skills over the holidays as well. Please 
see our advertising for the special program or ask our customer service team for more 
information. 
 

For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       

https://www.eanetworkscentre.co.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0032/95558/Fees-and-Charges-for-Web.pdf
mailto:eanccsr@adc.govt.nz

